
CITY OF RIVER FALLS, WISCONSIN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – CITY FLOODPLAIN ORDINANCE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to all persons in the City of River Falls that a public hearing will be held on
November 10, 2020, at City Hall Council Chambers at 6:31 p.m., to solicit comments on proposed floodplain
zoning ordinance revision. The revisions, prompted by an updated Flood Insurance Study that was recently
completed for Pierce County, bring the City into compliance with state and federal laws.

The proposed ordinance will be available for public inspection in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall at 222
Lewis Street, or on the City’s website (www.rfcity.org) under the “agenda center” corresponding to the date
listed above. On site attendance will be limited due to COVID-19 and the City recommends remote
participation. The agenda will provide detailed instructions for remote participation. All interested persons will
be given an opportunity to be heard. 

Questions or written comments may be submitted to the City’s Community Development Department by
contacting Sam Wessel at 715-426-3424 or swessel@rfcity.org.

Dated this 16th day of October 2020

Amy White, City Clerk
awhite@rfcity.org
715-426-3408
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